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Dec. 11, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
As part of our commitment to provide high quality and reliable water and wastewater service, 
Austin Water is making plans to replace or rehabilitate water and wastewater lines in your area.  

The project, known as the Brentwood Water and Wastewater Renewal Project, is expected to 
begin construction in early summer 2020. Construction is expected to take nearly 2 years to 
complete. 

Austin Water will hold a public meeting once the contractor has been hired and before 
construction begins next year. At that time, we will be able to answer your questions about 
construction phasing, traffic control plans and generally what to expect. 

In the meantime, we wanted to make you aware of the upcoming project and provide some 
initial information. A fact sheet about the project and map are attached. You also can find 
information about the project and sign up for email updates at 
austintexas.gov/brentwoodwater.  

If you have questions, please feel free to contact us.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Emlea Chanslor      Micheal Singleton, P.E. 
Public Information Specialist Senior    Project Manager 
Austin Water       Public Works 
512-972-0145       512-974-2979 
emlea.chanslor@austintexas.gov    micheal.singleton@austintexas.gov  
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